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There will be a meeting and orientation for all 2rd and 3rd Year
BMMMC students on 19th July 2019 at 2:00 p.m. All outstanding
matters, plans and projections of the department will be discussed

there. It is also reminded that the College reopens on 20t July 2019.

All students are required to attend.

a0

Dr. Babli Moitra Saraf
Principal




